
m

.

w,- k -
FEB 141985

!

Docket No. 50-247

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. John D. O'Toole

Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Quality Assurance

4 Irving Place
New York, New York 10003

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-247/84-33

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. T. Kenny of this office
on December 1-31, 1984 at Indian Point Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 2,
Buchanan, New York of activities authorized by NRC License No. DPR-26, and to
the discussions of our findings held by Mr. T. Kenny with Mr. M. Selman and
members of his staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the report enclosed with
this letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective exam-
inations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel,
and observations by the inspector.

,

Based on the results of this inspection, certain areas of concern have been
identified. They are delineated in this report and were addressed to your
management representatives at the exit meeting conducted by Mr. Kenny. With
regard to these concerns we request a response to us in writing which 1) re-
affirms and upgrades commitments made in your letter dated November 16, 1983
(O'Toole to Martin) dealing with design modifications and drawing control; 2)
delineates the concerns your management representatives expressed at the exit
meeting with regard to the Safety Injection-Boric Acid event of December 28,
1984; and, 3) forwards a safety analysis for the auxiliary feed pump steam
isolation valves addressing the inspector's concern delineated in Section 7 of
this report.

Your responses directed by this letter are not subject to the clearance pro-
cedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork
Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated. ,

Sincerely,

$4x od A

Samuel J. Collins, Chief
Projects Branch No. 2
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report 50-247/84-33 ',
cc w/ enc 1:
M. Selman, Vice President, Nuclear Power
M. Blatt, Director, Regulatory Affairs
W. D. Hamlin, Assistant to Resident Manager
F. Matra, Resident Construction Manager
R. L. Spring, Nuclear Licensing Engineer
Brent L. Brandenburg, Assistant General Counsel
Director, Power Division
NRC Licensing Project Manager
Public Document Room (PDR)
local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bec w/ enc 1:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o enc 1)
L. Norrholm, DRP Section Chief

I: PP

f.RI:DPRP
n .DPRP

Kenny /mjd Norrholm ollins

50-247/gT85
l //)///85 T/l /85

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY 84-33 - 0002.0.0
01/28/85

.


